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The owner of Extreme Go-Kart indoor race track located in Clio, MI  for a number of years had contemplated the cost/benefits of investing in retrofitting there lighting system in the track area to that of more energy efficient type lights that would cut their energy usage upwards of 30 percent and the payback on this investment would be in 10-12 months, they jumped on this investment with the assistant of the Consumers Energy rebate program that aids in cutting the cost of lighting upgrade for small businesses thru out the state, this was win-win deal for customer, they got help with cost, a new cleaner lighting look for customers and they  start saving money in the end. The work involved that of removing 353 each 8 foot 75watt light tubes and fixtures and replacing them with only 72 each 4 foot 28watt lamps and fixtures. This project would take a grueling four and half days to complete by installer.

With a new look, new energy saving system, less maintenance of lighting system, and a two year warranty on lamps and ballasts replacement, this owner is on this way to saving money right away. Extreme Go-Kart deserves a big thanks from Remier Lighting and CPS, LLC. (The installer) for giving us the opportunity to serve them and do the work.
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